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Dear Parents /Carers, 
Year R, 1 and 2 have the fantastic opportunity to visit the Princes Hall Theatre on Tuesday 19th December, to watch the pantomime ‘Aladdin’. We will be leaving school at approximately 12.30pm after a morning at school and an early lunch, ready for a 1.30pm performance. We will return to school at approximately 5.00pm. As this will be a late return to school we will let the office know as we are leaving Aldershot. We will be travelling by coach and taking additional adults to ensure your child remains safe at all times. 
The total cost of the trip is £20.00 per child however the Governors have supported a subsidy and we are therefore requesting a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards the cost of the coach, theatre ticket and a small bag of goodies. Please be aware that although this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive enough donations, we will have to cancel the trip. If you would like to pay in instalments please see a member of the office staff to discuss this. 
All children need to come to school in a full uniform. 
If you have any questions or queries, please come and speak to your child’s class teacher. For an outline of the pantomime please visit http://www.princeshall.com/event/35601/aladdin 
Please return the slip and voluntary contribution by Friday 8th December.
Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Heather Knights                         Miss Natalie Stratton
Early Years Leader                             Key Stage One Leader
I give permission for _______________________ to watch the pantomime on Tuesday 19th December 2017. 
I have enclosed my voluntary contribution of ___________ (Cash/Cheque/Online)
In case of emergency, on Tuesday 19th December, please contact:- 
Name____________________________ Number __________________________
Signed_______________________ (Parent/Carer)               Date ______________
